
We offer affordable, high standard Home Based 

Care in the South Eastern Suburbs of Victoria. 

Qualified Early Childhood Educators holding a 

minimum Certificate III in Children’s Services. 

NEWSLETTER  

 

  

Wattle Tree Family Day Care Services. 

 

Hello Everyone, 

This  month has seen us busy contacting new applicants from different areas, sending 

them info packs, and visiting their prospective family day care homes; doing some of 

the initial risk assessments. We feel very excited when people tell us that a friend, or 

someone they know has told them about us. So, thank you to all of you for putting the 

word out there for us. 

 

February, is the start of the new academic year for some children and for others it is 

reaching a new milestone. We have seen, Ella, Troy, Jonas and Isla going to school 

for the first time ever so, we wish them well, and we know they will all do well, they 

are smart, sociable, fun and caring. I can’t wait to hear how the whole school experi-

ence has been so far for all of them. 

 

There has been a number of birthday celebrations already in the family day care 

homes. I swear, me being there visiting on the dates has been pure coincidence but, 

the cakes have been delicious! I love the excitement, the singing and the anticipation 

before the celebration. Thank you to all the parents for being such great role model at 

teaching their children sharing. 

 

Some forms has been sent out for parents to update some information, or to inform us 

of any changes that may have occurred during the holiday season and that we may 

need to know. Change of phone number, addresses of children, parents, children 

moving to an other school, etc. Please everyone we need your help to follow this up. 

Thank you. 

 

Keep up the good work everyone, thank you for sharing your new playing spaces set 



Up. I can see how much work and dedication all of you have put into it. I like how you 

have included natural materials in your settings and I can see the children’s approval 

by being happily engaged, busy and cooperatively playing with one another.  

 

The weather is still very warm so, don’t forget slip, slop, slap everyone! I still have 

some gumnuts left to share with you, if you need some give us a yell we will bring it 

when we next visit you. 

Until next time, cheers! 

 

 

Wattle Tree FDC  is committed to a Sustainable Environment for our children .... please consider the environment before printing this 

Newsletter. 

 

 

We acknowledge that we are on the traditional land of the Bunurong and 

Wurundjeri People and pay respect  to all elders past and present.  


